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McGill University

February 6th, 1933

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal,

McGill University.

My dear Sir Arthur,

I am returning Professor Coupland's letter to 

you, dated the 24th last, end I now wish to say that after consulting

with members of the Department of History, we think that tfee lecture 

by Professor Coupland on the Irish question, to be given in Moyse Hall 

on the evening of the 19th April, would be of sufficient public interest 

to attract an audience, although Sir Arthur Salter is lecturing in the 

city on the evening of the 18th. If a lecture by a student of British 

History in Oxford on the Irish question would not attract an interested 

audience now, it is difficult to see how any other lecturer or subject 

would be likely to do so.

Yours very truly

Dean


